
 

 

At the Library: CalFresh 
enrollment to occur in Fairfield 
By Daily Republic Staff 

 

July 23, 2019 

FAIRFIELD — The Fairfield Civic Center Library will host an informational 
session this week on applying for and receiving CalFresh services. 

This event will begin at 2 p.m. Tuesday at the library, 1150 Kentucky St. 

Staff from the Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano will be in the library to talk 
about eligibility and enrollment since the new Supplemental Security Income, or 
SSI, rule changed June 2. 

More information about this and other library events can be found 
at www.solanocounty.com or by calling 866-572-7587. 
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